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 The warmer days of spring are upon us and, with the course in 
excellent shape, it is the perfect time of year to get out and play 
golf! Despite the extra wear and tear of single rider carts, 
course superintendent Mark Louder’s team have done a great 
job roping off areas we need to avoid. Please do what you can 
to avoid the habitual routes to the fairways from our cart paths. 
And, when you are parking by the tee boxes and greens, try to 
park your cart with four tires on the path. This will help the 
course heal more quickly from those drivers that find that  
difficult to do.  
We just finished the Spring Kickoff, our first major tournament of 
the year, and there was a special kickoff this year with Cere 
monial Tee Shots by two of the founding members of the 
CLMGC, Gene Brown and Jim Lippen. Both men were given 
Lifetime Membership Awards in honor of their contributions to 
the Club over the last 50 years. Yours truly and newcomer Chris 
Kuminkoski were the overall champions of the SCGA 4-Ball 
Qualifier after shooting a net 126 for the weekend. We are  
looking forward to representing Canyon Lake in the next stage 
of the SCGA 4-Ball competition. Congratulations to all the other 
winners whose names and photos are in this month’s Bulletin. 
As usual, our Head Pro Pat Kemball, along with Tournament 
Director Dan Rawlins and Social Director Jerry Watson, did a 
great job organizing the event! Special thanks to Dan’s wife, 
Sheri, who helped at the skins sign-in table and with the snack 
preparations the night before.  
We are entering an active tournament season with the  
President’s Cup starting April 24th. After the initial round, you 
will have one week to play your next match. As part of the Point 
Series Player of the Year award that is designed to recognize 
and reward year-long participation in Major Tournaments, the 
President’s Cup is our only tournament with a match play  
format. As in the past, the tournament is filled by the first 64 
players that sign-up and pay, so do not delay if you are  
considering playing in this fun tournament. Coming on the heels 
of the President’s Cup is the Member/Guest tournament  
scheduled for May 1st & 2nd. Keep in mind, ½ of the total entry 
fee is due by the cut-off date of April 8th, so mark your  
calendars accordingly!  
The long-awaited repairs and replacement of the Golf Course 
Irrigation System was approved by the POA Board. Scheduled 
to begin in March 2021, the construction plan is to move 
through the course hole by hole, beginning with the back nine. 
The plan is for the project to be completed by July 2021. This is 
the best time of year for the project, because it is growing  
season so the course will heal much faster from the  
construction. The Club’s calendar of events will go on as  
scheduled with minimal disruption to play. If a hole is closed, 
scoring for that hole will be net par for both the game you are 
playing and for posting to GHIN. Once a hole has reopened, 
you will score the hole as normal. The contractor will work on 
one hole at a time for about a week, before moving on to the 
next hole. This will provide for minimum interruption to play with 
17 holes open for most of the construction time.  
 
Play your best, count ‘em all, and have fun!  

 President’s  
 Message 

 by 
 Bruce Wallace 

Canyon Lake Men’s Golf Club 

2021 Board of Directors 

2021 Tournament Schedule 
 

Sweetheart Tournament                  February 13
th
 

Spring Kickoff (4 Ball Qualifier)        March 13
th
 & 14

th
  

President’s Cup & VP Cup                            April 24
th 

Member/Guest                     May 1
st  

& 2
nd

  

Club Championship                            June 4
th
, 5

th
, 6

th
 

Stag Day                                              September 11
th 

Monster Day Tournament                     November 10
th 

Fall Member/Member                 November 13
th 

& 14
th
  

Christmas Tournament                         December 11
th
  

Canyon Lake Men’s Golf Club 
Mission Statement 

 

Promote Honesty and Integrity in the game of golf. 
Promote the enjoyment of, and participation in, the game of 

golf for all members. 
Arrange games and tournaments that are fun,  

fair and inclusive. 
Provide financial disclosure and administer the Club’s  

assets in a professional and business like manner. 
Promote sportsmanship and care for the golf course. 

 

The Men’s Golf Club Board of Directors 
Meets the First Wednesday  

of Each Month 

 

Club Historian     Travis Montgomery 951-244-5193 

      Jamesmagil tamontgomery@verizon.net.com                   

 

SCGA Rep.       Dudley Thompson 951-244-6505  

 jthompso2@aol.com  jthomso2@aol.com                           

 

Golf Pro         Pat Kemball     951-246-1782  

             patkemball@pga.com 

President        Bruce Wallace   602 329 8029 
             do2success@aol.com 
1ST VP-Handicap   Rick Halsey     951 202 0865 
             rickhalsey@msn.com 
2ND VP-Wed Game   Chuck Newsom  951 775 6640 
             inlandchuck@gmail.com 
Treasurer       Eric Schrader   408 966 6690 
             snjsshrks@att.net  
Secretary        Tom Scudieri   602 799 2100 
             thomasscudieri@yahoo.com 
Tournaments     Dan Rawlins      714 907 5418 
             rawlins.dan@yahoo.com 
Public Relations    Andrew Quinn  714 342 8118 
             awquinnn@gmail.com 
Membership/Rules  John Reed     562 755 1549 
             reedjohne@msn.com 
Social          Jerry Watson   928 308 9276 
             watsondblplay@msn.com 
Green Committee  Dave Nickel    310 930 6801 
             d.g.nickel@twc.com 

mailto:tamontgomery@verizon.net
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Message  

by  

Ina Pickard 

Canyon Lake Women’s Golf Club 

2021 Board of Directors 

President         Ina Pickard       951-244-3062 
              bobandina@gmail.com    
 
Major Tourn        Linda Kamashian    951-244-3675
    1st VP         lkamashian@ca.rr.com   
 
Handicap         Norma Yarbrough    951-244-8753 
    2nd VP       normajyarbrough@msn.com     
 
Tuesday Tournaments                                                        
              Kathy Homewood    951-403-3124 
              kmhomewood@gmail.com  
Recording Secretary                                                         
              Kathy Voss       951-742-2413
              kathyvoss83@gmail.com  
 
Treasurer         Lila Gann        951-244-6863 
              llgann@verizon.net 
 
Membership       Donna Nunes      951-244-9066 
              dknunes@ca.rr.com 
 
Corresponding Secretary         
              Babette Stubbs     951-244-5335 
              stubbsins@outlook.com 
     
Rules            Joanna Spiller      951-244-1553 
              dinosaurs35@verizon.net  
 
Social           Nancy Zimmerman   916-825-4356 
              Nancyz0880@gmail.com  

2021 Tournament Schedule 
Beat the Pro                    January 19 

Valentine Tournament             February 9 

SB&R Tournament                       March 25 

Club Championship                 March 16, 18, 23 

Senior Championship                   April 20, 27 

Member Guest                     May 14 

President’s Cup                         June 15, 22 

Couples Eclectic                 July 13, 20 

Member/Member Eclectic       September 14, 16, 21 

Jack & Jill Charity                           November 20 

Christmas Tournament                   December 14                

Canyon Lake Women’s Golf Club 
Mission Statement 

Our Mission is to create and maintain a friendly atmosphere in 
which golfers of all abilities can participate in, and enjoy, the 
game of golf. We will promote our primary objective through 
camaraderie, social events, tournaments and recognition. 

We encourage equitable competition through proper  
handicapping, utilizing USGA standards  

We strive to be a source of pride and enjoyment for our  
members, guests and our community of Canyon Lake  

 

Women’s Golf Club Board of Directors  
Meets the First Tuesday of Each Month  

General Board Meetings 
February 2, May 4, August 3, November 2 

Congratulations to our new club champion, KK Beecher.  
She shot a low of gross 265 after three rounds of golf.  Also 
congratulations to the individual flight winners Mary Burns, 
A flight; Kathy Werder, B flight; Judy Thompson, C flight 
and Maxine Whalen, D flight.    We were able to have our 
awards and luncheon inside the clubhouse, what a pleasant 
surprise.  A big thank you to Amanda and to Alex, who  
never disappoint us.  After a year of no tournaments,  this 
was so refreshing. It was great working with the committee 
of Linda Johnson and Lou DeYoung and a special thank 
you to Linda Kamashian, our Major Tournament  
Chairperson, who makes giving a tournament basically no 
work and lots of fun.  Nancy Zimmerman, our Social  
Chairperson did an outstanding job of decorating.    
Hopefully it’s the start of back to normal. 
A big thank you to Pat for taking the time to show us how 
and where to drop our ball on Hole 13 if we go into the  
water.  It was very informative.   
The most improved golfers for February were KK Beecher, 
Sheri Rawlins and Ina Pickard. 
We had quite a few ladies playing SB&R at Menifee Lakes 
in February.  Unfortunately, it was very windy and made it 
difficult to play, but our ladies persevered and we won 70 
points.  Way to go ladies. March 25

th
 we had SB&R at our 

course.  We had 74 ladies playing from the green tees.  
Again the weather was very cold and windy, but It was so 
nice welcoming the ladies back to our beautiful course.  
Thank you to Ura Furry and Darlene Cortez for arranging 
this. 
April 20

th
 and 27

th
 brings us to our Senior Tournament given 

by the CLIPPS.  Ladies 55 and up are eligible to play.  
There is also a Super Senior flight for ladies for ladies 75 
and better.  May 14

th
 is our member guest invitational, so be 

thinking about who you are going to invite. 
As many of you know, the much needed upgrade to our 
sprinkler system has started.  If a hole is closed because of 
this we will be taking net par on that hole, which is par plus 
pops. I would like to remind all our ladies that according to 
the USGA, we are responsible for posting all of our games, 
including away games, not just our Tuesday games. Please 
remember to post all your games. 
Our Board meetings are held the first Tuesday of every 
month, and now that they are held in the Magnolia Room 
once again, I encourage all of you to attend.  Your input is 
very important.   
Canyon Lake Women’s Golf Club is sponsoring  the April 
12

th
 Red Cross Blood Drive.  Thank you to the ladies that 

volunteered to help out, Linda Johnson, Mimi LaRosa, Ura 
Furry, Dorothy Washle, Babette Stubbs and Claudia Pinto.  
It is much appreciated.   
In closing, we are hoping to start our check-ins in the  
Magnolia Room starting the first Tuesday in April, or at the 
very least we can meet on the patio. We will be back to 
50/50, closest to the pin and mystery hole so bring your 
dollars.  You must check in by 7:30 to give Lorrie a chance 
to put the teams together. 
Ina Pickard, CLWGC President 
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3/31/21 
PARTNERS BOTH BALLS COUNT 

A Flight  
Players                    Points 
1 Brack, Ralph  +  Kim, Gil        33 
2 Conlin, Bill  +  Gray, Robert       30 
3 Delehanty, Theo  +  Hemborg, Dylan 30 
4 Evans, Jon  +  Rawlins, Dan      30 
5 Leathley, Greg  +  McCain, Steve   30 
 
   
B Flight  
Players                   Points 
1 Riniti, Anton  +  Stinson, Bob      35 
2 Bader, Jason  +  Flores, Victor     31 
3 Kelch, Vern  +  Kupke, Ronald     30 
4 Bradford, Gary  +  Wallace, Bruce   29 
5 Acuna, Jerry + Watson, Jerry      29 
   
C Flight  
Players                   Points 
1 Carlson, Dave  +  Schutz, Randy   36 
2 Norris, Don  +  Theodora, Sam     36 
3 Kielty, Roger  +  Thompson, Dudley  27 
4 Nickel, Dave  +  Wagoner, Hugh    26 
   
D Flight  
Players                   Points 
1 Schrader, Eric  +  Talbot, Barry    40 
2 Fuhrman, Tom  +  Stanovich, Robert 39 
3 Pickard, Robert  +  Tice, Bob      35 
4 Russelle, Ted  +  Viotti, Robert     28 
5 Hanover, Ross  +  Washle, Joe    28 
 
18 MAX SKINS 
Player         Skins  Details 
Theo Delehanty      2   Hole 1, 5 
Gil Kim           1   Hole 17 
Randy Moore       1   Hole 15 
Bruce Wallace       1   Hole 10 
Steve Duggins      1   Hole 12 
Don Potenza       1   Hole 14 
Dylan Hemborg      1   Hole 16 
 
31 MAX SKINS 
Player         Skins  Details 
Ted Russelle       2   Hole 3, 14 
Rodney Smith       1   Hole 10 

3/17/21  
3 BEST BALLS OF THE 4SOME 
 
A Flight  
Foursome                    Total Net 
1 Bader  +  Nickel  +  Rawlins  +  Riniti      194 
2 Jernigan  +  Kielty  +  Seymour  +  Voss    202 
3 Flores  +  Perry  +  Stanovich  +  Tucker    202 
4 Coughlin  +  Rawlins  +  Theodora  +  Viotti  203 
   
B Flight  
Foursome Total Net 
1 Doidge  +  Smykla  +  Thompson  +  Wood  201 
2 Mascio  +  Pinto  +  Valencia  +  Washle    205 
3 Jacobson  +  Merritt  +  Nelson  +  Stinson   210 
4 Clow  +  Evans  +  Hawley  +  Leathley     211 
 
18 MAX SKINS 
Player         Skins    Details 
Kurt Mascio       2      Hole 3, 18 
Bruce Wallace      1      Hole 11 
Greg Perry        1      Hole 16 
Mike Sanders      1      Hole 10 
Robert Sanchez     1      Hole 9 
Gil Kim          1      Hole 5 
 
31 MAX SKINS 
Player         Skins    Details 
Dave Nickel       2      Hole 1, 17 
Edward Doidge     2      Hole 3, 5 
Bob Stinson       1      Hole 18 
Ted Russelle      1      Hole 12 
Randy Schutz      1      Hole 6 
Ross Hanover      1      Hole 7 
Joe Washle       1      Hole 9 
 
 
 



Ryan Hambright, the 2020 CLMGC Club 
Champion, scored a Hole-in-One during 

his March 6
th

 Saturday Team Play 
match on hole #15.  Ryan hit a pitching 
wedge to a blue pin that never left the 

flag.  He spun the ball back 5-6 feet into 
the hole after a heart-stopping “victory 
lap” by the ball.  This was Ryan’s first 
Hole-in-One and was witnessed by his 

playing partner Brett Geer and  
green-side spectator Rich Moline.   
Congratulations Ryan Hambright! 

3/24/21 
INDIVIDUAL TIN WHISTLE 
A Flight  
Player        Points 
1 John Reed      22 
2 Greg Leathley    22 
3 Harland Newby   20 
4 Rick Halsey     19 
5 Anton Riniti     18 
   
B Flight  
Player        Points 
1 Jason Bader     20 
2 Dylan Hemborg   19 
3 Thomas Scudieri  18 
4 Victor Flores     18 
5 John Stubbs     18 
   
C Flight  
Player        Points 
1 Dave Carlson    22 
2 Sam Theodora   20 
3 Michael Pinto    18 
4 Richard Tucker   17 
5 Chuck Hawley    15 
   
D Flight  
Player        Points 
1 Bob Stinson      19 
2 Gary SR Grinkevich 17 
3 Terry Voss       17 
4 James Whipple    15 
5 Roger Kielty      14 
   
E Flight  
Player        Points 
1 Eric Schrader     20 
2 Robert Viotti      19 
3 Robert Stanovich   18 
4 Edward Doidge    16 
5 Randy Schutz     15 
 
18 MAX SKINS 
Player       Skins  Details 
Kurt Mascio      2   Hole 7, 17 
Dan Rawlins      1   Hole 10 
Jon Evans       1   Hole 14 
John Stubbs      1   Hole 9 
Jason Bader      1   Hole 5 
Theo Delehanty    1   Hole 4 
 
31 MAX SKINS 
Player       Skins  Details 
Richard Dawson   2   Hole 6, 13 
Robert Viotti      1   Hole 16 
Robert Stanovich   1   Hole 18 
Bob Tice        1   Hole 10 
Dave Nickel      1   Hole 2 
Don Norris       1   Hole 3 

3/31/21 
PARTNERS BEST BALL YOU PICK 
 
A Flight  
Team                    Total Net 
1 Leathley, Greg  +  McCain, Steve    62 
2 Halsey, Rick  +  Williams, Matt      62 
3 Gray, Robert  +  Salmon, Clint      63 
4 Evans, Jon  +  Rawlins, Dan       64 
   
B Flight  
Team                    Total Net 
1 Bader, Jason  +  Wells, Caleb      59 
2 Bader, Jason  +  Flores, Victor      64 
3 Coughlin, Philip  +  Jacobson, Bob   64 
4 Moline, Rich  +  Smykla, Ted       65 
   
C Flight  
Team                    Total Net 
1 Gunter, Bobby  +  Stinson, Bob     57 
2 Gunter, Bobby  +  Ramirez, Carlos   60 
3 Hawley, Chuck  +  Tucker, Richard   63 
4 Pinto, Michael  +  Voss, Terry      64 
   
D Flight  
Team                    Total Net 
1 Clow, Bob  +  Merry, Thom        59 
2 Espinosa, Fred  +  Larson, Harold    63 
3 Schutz, Randy  +  Viotti, Robert     64 
4 Doidge, Edward  +  Musser, James   65 
 
18 MAX SKINS 
Player       Skins   Details 
Greg Leathley    1     Hole 18 
Hugh Wagoner   1     Hole 15 
Allan Stone     1     Hole 8 
 
31 MAX SKINS 
Player       Skins   Details 
Bob Stinson     1     Hole 8 
 









Ceremonial Tee Shots  
by Gene Brown & Jim Lippen 

Canyon Lake Golf Course 
March 13th, 2021 

 

This year ‘2021’ marks the 50th anniversary of the CLMGC.  In celebration of this 
memorable event we had two of the Men’s Golf Club founding members, Gene 
Brown and Jim Lippen, with us this day. 
After honorably serving their country in the Marine Corps, and eventually  
migrating to California, both gentlemen purchased their Canyon Lake lots in 1969, 
just one year after the Corona Land Company saw its potential and began  
development in 1968. 
Building homes in the 70’s, and while running their own businesses elsewhere, 
Gene & Jim both moved to Canyon Lake permanently at different times in the 
1980’s.  While enjoying diverse activities from waterskiing to hunting, RV travelling 
to stock car racing, their common bond was a shared love of the game of golf and 
the twosome have played 1000’s of rounds together over the last 50 years. 
As members of the Men’s Golf Club, both men have led our Club as President, 
Gene Brown in 1977 and Jim Lippen in 2001.  Jim Lippen is also a past  
President’s Cup Champion from 2002. 
Since they have been here from the inception, both have many memories of the 
evolution of the Canyon Lake Golf Course.  Always planned for 18 holes, the 
course opened as a 9-hole course with the back nine as we know it today.   
Initially, golfers teed off on what is now hole #12 and finished on hole #11. 
Another story goes that in Canyon Lake’s earliest days, while living elsewhere, 
Gene would often strap his golf bag to the back of his motorcycle to make the trek 
to Canyon Lake to join Jim for golf and make a weekend visit out of the adventure. 
An additional tidbit is that the original green on hole #10 was where the flat, raised 
area of the fairway on the east side of the flood control channel is today.  The 
channel was originally excavated by Jim Lippen.   
Canyon Lake also used to have a pond on hole #6 where the first sand bunker is 
now and on hole #16 over the ridge where we have two sand bunkers now. 
On weekends, Gene and Jim, along with the other members of the Men’s Club 
would collect and fill up buckets and buckets of rocks collected from all over the 
course.  Then, they would dump them in areas generally out of play, but many 
were also used to create the two large mounds on hole #18 we affectionately call 
Dolly. 
Gene Brown and Jim Lippen are indeed valued members of our community and 
our Club; I have only mentioned a few highlights from their lives.  In honor of their leadership, their longevity, 
and their commitment to the improvement of our course, the 2021 Board of Directors proudly presented  
Lifetime Membership Awards to both Gene and Jim. 
We congratulate them for lives well-lived and enjoyed watching Gene and Jim as they each hit Canyon Lake’s 
Men’s Golf Club first-ever Ceremonial Tee Shots to launch our 2021 Spring Kick-off Tournament! 



Spring Member / Member results 
 
 

We had 30 players participate in this years Member / Member Spring 4 Ball tournament and 44 players  
participated in the CLMGC /  SCGA qualifier Tournament.  Canyon Lake Men's Golf Club has a tradition of 
paying the entry fee into the actual SCGA 4 Ball tournament that is scheduled to be played at Soboba country 
club later this year.  
 
 There was stiff competition in all three flights of the SCGA qualifying tournament.  The winner's came out of 
the B flight.  Bruce Wallace and Chris Kuminkoski won with a two day net total of 126. They will go on to  
represent Canyon Lake Men's Golf Club.  Bob Jacobson and Phil Coughlin were 2nd with 128 net total.  They 
were 1st in the C Flight. Bob Jacobson shot a 33 on the front side on the final day of competition. That's a 
great score on a regular day, throw tournament pressure in there and that's a special round. Phil told me he 
was hanging on to Bob's coat tails. I've been there Phil. 
 
         The A Flight winner's were Jesse Beecher and Ryan Hambright. They won in a card off against Jon 
Keigwin and Kurt Mascio. Both of these teams put up solid scores of 131 net. It's nearly impossible for players 
of this caliber to win a net tournament where they are playing against players receiving as much as 18 max 
strokes with an 8 stroke differential. They played some great golf, both teams felt like they could win on  
Sunday morning, unfortunately for them the competition was up for the challenge. 
 
          We had 30 players and two flights in the Member Member 4- Ball tournament.  
The A Flight winner's were Mike Pinto and Terry Voss with a net total of 129. A Flight 2nd place was Brad 
Fraser and Tom Mershon with a net total of 130. Both teams played some outstanding golf. Mike and Terry 
played a little more consistent shooting a 65 on Saturday and a 64 on Sunday. That's how you win  
tournaments! Great Job. 
 
           The B Flight winner's were Robert (Steve) Viotti and Ted Russelle with a Net total score of 123! 2nd 
place went to Eric Schrader and Sam Theodora with a Net total of 125.  These two teams played a different 
golf course than I did.  Outstanding golf. I'm very happy to see Steve Viotti in the winner's circle. He is a very 
nice man and he works hard at his game.   
 
Thank you to all who participated, 
 
Dan Rawlins  
2021 Tournament director 





Team play 2021 

Canyon Lake is a proud participant in the SCGA annual Team Play tournament.  We are supporting teams in 
the Thursday and Saturday divisions.   The format is Match Play.   There are eight two man teams.  Points 
are awarded for each individual match and a team match for each grouping.    A total of 48 points is available 
per match.   Early rounds are played with other courses in a general geographic area with each team playing 
both home and away.    Points are accumulated across all matches played and the top teams from each 
grouping move on to the playoffs.  
All team members are able to play for both Thursday and Saturday teams. General information for both teams 
is as follows: 
  Thursday Team will play                                 Saturday Team will play 
          Bear Creek                                                          Bear Creek 
         Canyon Crest                                                      Tijeras Creek 
           Sun Lakes                                                            Eagle Glen 
The Thursday team is 2-1 this year.  We beat Canyon Crest 31-17, and Bear Creek 30-18.  We lost to  
Canyon Crest 40-8 at Canyon Crest.  We still have to play at Bear Creek and Sun Lakes the next two weeks, 
and we finish with a home match with Sun Lakes on the first of April.  The points are as follows:  Canyon 
Crest 82, Canyon Lake 70, Bear Creek 58, and Sun Lakes 30.  (more to come, hope to have info through 
march 25) Today we played Bear Creek at their place. It was cold and windy,very tough scoring conditions. 
That being said, we took most of our matches to at least the 16th hole and 4 matches we lost on 18. The final 
score was 36-12 and we are now 2 & 2 for the season. We have our last away match against Sun Lakes and 
we then finish at home on the 8th. Rick Halsey. 
 
Saturday Team is 0-3.  We lost to Tijeras Creek at home 20-28. (They went to the semi-finals last year). We 
also lost to Bear Creek at Bear Creek 20-28. We’re hoping to get our first win at home against Bear Creek in 
our next match.   (more to come, hope to have info through march 27). 
Canyon Lake lost at home against Bear Creek 21-27.  We are now 0-3, still looking for our first win.  
 
Contact Thursday team captain Rick Halsey (rickhalsey@msn.com) or Saturday team captain Jon Keigwin 
(keigwinjon@gmail.com)  if you are interested to join the competition.  

mailto:rickhalsey@msn.com
mailto:keigwinjon@gmail.com


April 2021 

  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
 

   1 2 3 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

18 19 20 21 22 23 

 

24 

25 
 

26 27 
CLWGC Sr.  

Tournament & 

Luncheon 

28 29 

 
30  

Notes: 
  
CLWGC & CLMGC 
8:00am Shotgun 
9:00am 9er’s 

 Good Friday  

MC BOARD 
MEETING 
Partners Best 
Ball  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Board Mtg. 

Gross/Net 

9ers Golf 10:00 

 

 

 

9ers Golf 10:00 

gross/net  

Board Mtg 

Easter Sunday 

9ers Golf 10:00 

9ers Golf 10:00 

SB&R @Jurupa 

Hills 

9ers Golf 10:00 
Guest Day 

Pick your Partner 

Partner’s relay 

CLWGC  

Sr. Tournament CLMGC  

President’s Cup  

Partners 2 step-  
1 ball-2 balls  
repeat 

Partners Alternate 
Shot  

Four Man Scramble 
Computer Picks  No 
Step Aside  

Jesse Beecher 
Vincent DiNardo 
Nixon Lauritzen 

Greg Castillo 
Rick Potter 

Chris Coate 

Ed Doidge 

Tom Faia 

Chuck Furry 
Ty Lockerby 
Don Potenza 

Lyman Goldsmith 

Mike Homewood 
David Wagner 
James Whipple 

Marcus Ireland 

Vern Kelch 

Vince LaRosa 

Koby Mora 

Harland Newby Mike Sanders 

Mike Scheinker 

Randy Schutz 

Adam Stone  

Clive Taylor 







Continues on next page... 

JOURNEY THROUGH THE RULES OF GOLF 
By Pat Kemball 





Continues on next page... 
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